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July 29, 2021 
 
Clint Anderson 
P.O. Box 341 
Elephant Butte, NM 87935 
 
RE: Modification 21-1 Request to Transfer Midnight Mine Permit No. SI007ME, 

Administratively Complete Notice 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson, 
 
Pursuant to §19.10.3.303 and §19.10.8.802 NMAC, the New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division has 
determined that Modification 21-1 Permit Transfer Application ("Application") submitted on July 16, 
2021 with addendum on July 20, 2021 is administratively complete. The application was submitted by 
Clint P. and Leslie Jo Anderson requesting the transfer of the Midnight Mine Permit No. SI007ME from 
Koleen Quattlebaum to Clint P. and Leslie Jo Anderson. 
 
MMD is hereby notifying you that it has determined that the proposed Permit Transfer Application 
is administratively complete. MMD will schedule a site visit with you for the first week of 
September. After that site visit MMD will move forward on issuing the Permit Transfer. If you have 
any questions, please contact me at (505) 470-5354 or at jennifere.johnson@state.nm.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Jenn Johnson, Permit Lead 
Mining Act Reclamation Program (“MARP”) 
 
cc: Holland Shepherd, Program Manager, MARP  
 Koleen Quattlebaum 
 Mine File (SI007ME) 
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